
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—7th October 2022 

Attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—96% 

Year 3—95% 

Year 4—97% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—95% 

 

Our Value for October is Diversity. 

 

 
 

 

Meet the Ethos Team. 

This team of children will be helping to   
deliver worship and Ethos activities 
throughout the year. They are looking   
forward to the challenge. 

Year 3 and 4 Visit to Chester. 

On the 5th and 6th of October the children in 
Years 3 and 4 visited Chester to take part in the 
Roman Experience. It was a great day and the 
children were able to enhance their curriculum 
learning. 

Harvest 

We will be celebrating Harvest in church 
on Wednesday 12th October at 2.15pm. 
Everyone is welcome. 

Dates for the term 

17th October, 3.10—4.30 Parent’s Evening 

18th October, 4.30—6pm Parent’s Evening 

21st October—School finishes for half term. 


